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5/19/2021 
 

 

Re: Successful DEA Prescription Drug Take Back 
 

 

Dear Fellow Townspeople, 
 
The DEA Prescription Drug Take Back held by Trooper Duffy and Trooper Reed 
was a success and will be repeated next year.  
 
Salem residents dropped off more than 30 pounds of potentially dangerous 
prescription medications to the State Trooper's office at Salem Town Hall. 
 
Helping people safely dispose of prescription medications is one way to reduce 
addiction and overdose deaths. State Police Barracks -Troop K in Colchester 
also is a drop off site for prescription medications at any time. 
 
Thank you, Trooper Duffy and Trooper Reed, for hosting this important event for 
our community. 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 

 
 
Kevin Lyden 
First Selectman 
Salem, Connecticut 


